
Dear Mr Butler, 
 
Thank you for your e-mail in which you confirm that you have withdrawn your objection to this 
application.  I can confirm that I have updated our records accordingly. 
 
Kind regards 
Caroline O’Neill 
 

Caroline O'Neill  | Miss, Transport and Works Act Orders Unit, Department for Transport, 

1/14-18, Great Minster House, 33 Horseferry Road, London SW1P 4DR |  020 7944 3196 |  

   
From: Phil Butler 
Sent: 15 January 2018 10:25 
To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT@dft.gsi.gov.uk> 
Cc: 'Joanna Vincent' <joannavincent@personaassociates.co.uk> 
Subject: Application for the Proposed Network Rail (Suffolk Level Crossing Reduction) Order  
 
For the attention of Ms Caroline O’Neill 
 
Dear Ms O’Neill, 
 

Reference TWA/17/APP/04/OBJ/30 and TWA/17/APP/04/OBJ/31 
 

Following further discussions with Network Rail since the Pre-Inquiry Meeting held on 1st November 
2017 Meeting I can advise that we have been able to reach an acceptable position to our concerns. 
 
Therefore please accept this as formal notification on behalf of myself and my wife of the 
withdrawal of our objections to both Abbots Crossing (S21) and Cowpasture Lane Crossing 
(S18)closures. 
 
I can confirm that I have copied this notice to the Applicant for information. 
 
Best regards 
 
Phil Butler 
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